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Thanks Bridget,
 
I can confirm that the applicant undertook pre-lodgement consultation with Waka Kotahi NZ
Transport Agency for this proposal, and as no issues were identified as part of this process Waka
Kotahi are not intending on making a submission.
 
Thanks for the information provided.
 
Kind regards,
Emily
 
Emily Hunt
Planner 
Consents & Approvals – Transport Services
DDI +64 7 958 7884 / M +64 27 319 3256
E emily.hunt@nzta.govt.nz / w nzta.govt.nz

Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency
Hamilton / Level 1, Deloitte Building, 24 Anzac Parade
PO Box 973, Waikato Mail Centre, Hamilton 3240, New Zealand
 
-------- Original message --------
From: Bridget Rook <Bridget.Rook@npdc.govt.nz>
Date: 23/09/20 2:34 pm (GMT+12:00)
To: Natasha Reid <Natasha.Reid@nzta.govt.nz>
Subject: RESOURCE CONSENT APPLICATION LUC20-47704 – PUBLIC NOTIFICATION
 
Kia ora Natasha,
 
New Plymouth District Council advised you last week that we have received an application for
resource consent to establish a six level multi-storey building at 45, 49 & 51 Brougham Street and 33
Devon Street West, New Plymouth. Please find attached a letter with further information on the
application.
 
If you have any questions about the application, please contact Luke Balchin at the New Plymouth
District Council at luke.balchin@npdc.govt.nz
 
Kind regards,
Bridget
 
 
Bridget Rook
Consents Team | Planning Administration Officer
New Plymouth District Council | Liardet St | Private Bag 2025 | New Plymouth 4340 | p: 06 759 6060
www.newplymouthnz.com | Facebook | Twitter
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The content of this email is confidential and may contain copyright information and/or be legally
privileged. The information contained in this email is intended only for the recipient named in the
email message. If this email is not intended for you, you must not use, read, distribute or copy it. If
you have received this email message in error please notify the sender immediately and erase the
original message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

Statements in this email and any attachments do not necessarily reflect the views of New Plymouth
District Council.

For more information about New Plymouth District Council, visit our website at
www.newplymouthnz.com

Are you a ratepayer? Did you know you can get your rates notices by email? Sign up now at
www.newplymouthnz.com/rates

This email has been filtered by SMX. For more information visit smxemail.com
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